
Date: 10/29/19 
To: Programs Committee/UCC 
From: Karla Hackenmiller, Associate Director, School of Art + Design 
Re: Notification of program delivery change – Interior Architecture Major BFA BF5198 
 
To the Programs Committee, 
 
This memo is to notify all concerned that the Interior Architecture Major (BFA BF5198) will now be offered 
in two, separate delivery formats – face to face and online. 
 
Attached is a spreadsheet listing the curriculum for both versions of the program. There are no changes to 
the original program. 
 
The “Initial Inquiry Form” has been completed and sent to Matt Exline, assistant director of program 
approval operations for the Ohio Department of Higher Education. 
 
Please contact me if there are any questions about this notification. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Karla Hackenmiller 
hackenmi@ohio.edu 


